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Christmas Party 
Helen McKeever hosted another wonderful 
holiday party for our chapter on December 13.  

 
Front row, from left: Nancy McCurry, Diana Kelly, 
Ellen Ghelardi. Back row: Sue Mitch, Susannah 
Cook, Helen McKeever, Leah Shaheen, Sally 
Moritz, Jacki Lapp. 
 

We got to meet one of our newest members, 
Leah Shaheen, who came all the way from 
Muncy, PA. Leah is a student pilot training at 
Williamsport. She joined a flying club based 
there and flies the club’s Cessna 172. When 
she’s not flying, Leah is busy working multiple 
jobs for an energy company and hotel chain. 
Marcia Johnson introduced her to the 99s. Since 
Keystone is Leah’s closest chapter, Nancy 
reached out to her to connect. We welcome Leah 
to our chapter and hope that we can help her 
reach her aviation goals. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

On the Calendar 

Jan. 30 – Lehigh Valley Flying Club holiday gala, 
$30 per person. Contact Susannah Cook for details. 
 

The newsletter is published quarterly. 
Watch your email for meeting notices, and 
check the calendar link on our website for 
the latest updates. 

 

www.keystone99s.org 

 

Next Meeting 
Wed., January 20, 7PM 

at ABE Hangar 7 
 

We’ll use Skype to connect our 
remote members.  

Please send your Skype address to 
keystone99s@gmail.org so the meeting organizer 

can send you an invitation to connect. 
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